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To whom it may concem, 

Submission No. 72 
11.1.10 
9 October 2015 

I feel that an altemative taxi service is of great benefit to the conswner and allows for a truly free market. The 
cw1·ent option is ridiculously expensive, mainly because of the investment made to purchase a taxi licence, 
which allows for people to buy and sell taxi licences for profit. If taxis should all have licences for the safety of 
the public, that is fine, but they should not be sold at a profit, as these costs end up being passed onto the 
paying public. 

Best regards, 
Sarah Logan 




